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FCC Regulatory Fee Deadline Extended Until September 16 
 
By David Oxenford 
 
September 15, 2011 
 
The FCC today announced a brief extension, until the end of the day tomorrow, for the 
submission of annual regulatory fees. No explanation for the extension is provided. So 
you now have until 11:59 Eastern time tomorrow to get those fees submitted without 
facing late fees and penalties. The FCC Public Notice announcing the extension is here. 
Our previous post on these fees, setting out the procedures for filing and other details, 
is available here. 
 
This advisory is a publication of Davis Wright Tremaine LLP. Our purpose in publishing this advisory is to inform our clients and friends of recent legal 
developments. It is not intended, nor should it be used, as a substitute for specific legal advice as legal counsel may only be given in response to 
inquiries regarding particular situations. 
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